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December 4, 2008 

 

 

Amanda J. Iovino, Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

Dear Analyst, 

 

This letter is in response to the Commission's RFAI dated November 13, 2008 referencing Friends of Connie Mack's October 

Quarterly Report (08/07/08-09/30/08).   

 

The transfer you question is not a share of gross receipts.  Instead it is the net return of Friend's of Connie Mack's 

advance to begin the Mack-Feeney Victory Fund (this advance was reported on this October Quarterly Report on page 74).  

The joint fundraising committee did not have any contributions that needed to be allocated to recipients (see detailed 

summary of Mack-Feeney Victory Fund's Termination Report and page 9). 

 

Accordingly there is no amendment necessary to itemize individual donations because there were none.   

 

Thank you for your attention to the matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Craig Engle 

Treasurer, Friends of Connie Mack 

 


